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Board of Directors
San Lorenzo Valley Water District
13060 Highway 9
Boulder Creek, CA 95006-9119

SAN LORENZO VALLEY
WATER DISTRICT

Re: Adding Fluoride to our water.

Dear Sir/Madam,

For the sake of children's dental health please consider adding the very small and safe
amount fluoride needed.

Sincerely,

~~
Charles L Murray MD, FACP
26 Bay Laurel Ct
Scotts Valley, CA 95066

murrac@pol.net
831-438-4707

A customer of SLVWD


